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Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources

Senator Dembrow and committee members,

Safety is always important when using any pesticide and the hazards must be conformed with.

The problem with HB 4109 is this bill will deny Farmers with the only pesticide available for
a specific pest problem without a guarantee that a replacement would be available.

Please consider an amendment that would allow for the finding of a replacement before the
complete denial.

Thank you,

Bob Sowdon
Cottage Grove
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